VILLAGE OF

ARANAG

VILLAGE OF SARANAC
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

FOR MICHIGAN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) FUNDING
FOR THE SCHEID PARK IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT

The Village of Saranac will hold a public hearing on Monday April 11,2022 at 7:00 pm at
the Saranac Village Office, 27 N Bridge Street, Saranac, Ml for the purpose of affording
citizens an opportunity to examine and submit comments on a proposed application for
a CDBG grant.

The Village of Saranac proposes to request $350,000 in CDBG funds for the construction
of a restroom/concession facility at Scheid Park. The requested CDBG funds will be
matched with a Michigan Department of Natural Resources Trust Fund Grant as well as
Village of Saranac local funds. The proposed project will benefit at least 51% low to
moderate income persons. No persons will be displaced as a result of the proposed
activities.

Further information, including a copy of the Village of Saranac Community Development
Plan and CDBG application is available for review. To inspect the documents, please
contact Becky Straubel, Village Treasurer/Deputy Clerk at (616) 642-6324 or review at the
Saranac Village Office, 27 N Bridge Street, Saranac, MIl. Comments may be submitted in
writing through Thursday, April 7, 2022 or made in person at the public hearing.

Citizen views and comments on the proposed application are welcome.

Becky Straubel, Treasurer/Deputy Clerk
Village of Saranac
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